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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Helen Krauch                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & Last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   1
st
 Sunday of the month       2.00 - - - - - 

       

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – *meeting held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

*4
th

 Degree-3
rd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7:30pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

3
rd

 Degree(Council 1256) -2
nd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7.30pm at St. Andrew’s Cathedral Church  

                                                                               Contact: GRAND KNIGHT: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 
  

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a 

low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the 

sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
             

 

Traditional Latin Mass   ``September`` 
Sun.     Sept. 4

th
:   Noon 

Sun.     Sept. 11
th

: Noon 

Sun.     Sept. 18
th

: Noon 

Sun.     Sept. 25
th

: Noon 

Fri.      Sept. 30
th

:  9:00am  
 

Catholic Women’s League 
As summer draws to a close, it is time to get back into our 

routines and regular schedules.  

So we begin with our meeting on Wed. Sept. 7
th

 at 

1:00pm.  

Remember everyone there is NO Mass on Wed. as                   

Fr. John is on holidays.                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sept. 6 TUESDAY in thanksgiving 

Joel & Irene Liggayu  

Sept. 7 WEDNESDAY NO MASS 

Sept. 8 THURSDAY special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Sept. 9 FRIDAY NO MASS 

Sept. 10 SATURDAY (in thanksgiving) 

Augustina Manguerra 
 

Sept. 13 TUESDAY Merania Karangw 

Carylle Liggau &  

Justin Karangw 

Sept. 14 WEDNESDAY     NO MASS 

Sept. 15 THURSDAY Glacy DeVera(RIP) &  

Carol Molloy(living) 

Lydia De Vera 

Sept. 16 FRIDAY    NO MASS 

Sept. 17 SATURDAY 
 

 

 

Sept. 20 TUESDAY (in thanksgiving) 

Augustina Manguerra 

Sept. 21 WEDNESDAY     NO MASS 

Sept. 22 THURSDAY Jeannine Wauthy+ 

Yves Wauthy 

Sept. 23 FRIDAY    NO MASS 

Sept. 24 SATURDAY 
 

 

 

Sept. 27 TUESDAY Rodolfo Roa+ 

Rosemarie Empig 

Sept. 28 WEDNESDAY     NO MASS 

Sept. 29 THURSDAY Therese Wauthy 

Yves Wauthy 

Sept. 30 FRIDAY    NO MASS 

Oct. 1 SATURDAY special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Oct. 4 TUESDAY 
 

12:10pm  Mass 

Oct. 5 WEDNESDAY Choose Life Society 

Oct. 6 THURSDAY 
 

12:10pm  Mass 

Oct. 7 FRIDAY special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Oct. 8 SATURDAY Liggayu family 

Joel, Irene, C.J. & A.J.  

Please remember the following persons who are ill 

in your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud,  

Lorna Cue, Dina McGregor, Ann VanNoordt,  

Lynn Wood, Agnes Berard, Christine Stornebrink,  

Frank Domotor, Anneke McKay, Carly Egan, 

Jeannette Colquhoun 



 

St. Vincent de Paul Centennial Retreat 
Join us in a prayerful celebration of 100 years of service 

on Vancouver Island. Sat. Sept. 10
th 

- Sun. Sept. 11
th

, 

2016 – Bethlehem Retreat Centre, Nanaimo, BC Cost: 

$150. (Early Bird, $130 until June 30
th
) Commuter: $94 

Retreat Directors: Fr. John Brioux OMI,  

Fr. Jim Bekkema, SSVP Chaplain  

For more information & registration: 250.727.0007 

Abortion 
How we can End the Killing in Cananda. Come 

support full-time pro-life activist Cana Donovan in 

her mission to end abortion and learn how you can 

help to end the killing of pre-born children in our 

lifetime. Join us at Our Lady of the Rosary Parish,  

Langford, Sun. Sept. 11
th

 at 12:00pm  
 

Young Adults Gathering 
Are you between the ages of 24 and 36?  Then you're 

perfect for our resurrected Young Adults Group 

facilitated by Fr. Harrison Ayre.  Beginning Sept. 25 

following the 5pm Mass at the Cathedral, we will 

meet weekly in the parish center for food, discussion, 

and fellowship.  Our topics will be many and varied, 

but our primary purpose is to create a space for 

young adults of the Cathedral parish to make lasting 

friendships with other Catholics. If you have any 

questions please contact Fr. Harrison at 

revayre@gmail.com 
 

 

A Lifeline for Marriages 
Retrouvaille helps married couples get back to a 

loving relationship, providing the tools you need to 

get your marriage back on track. You will rediscover 

each other and examine your lives together in a new 

and positive way. This program has helped thousands 

of couples rekindle romance, reaffirm their 

commitment, and stay married, regardless of how far 

apart they may have drifted. For confidential 

information or to register for the program in the 

Lower Mainland commencing the weekend of 

October 14 - 16, 2016, call 604-530-6710, 

email vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org or 

visit www.retrouvaillevancouver.com. 
 

 

Our Place Needs Volunteers 
Our Place Society is pleased to announce that we are 

returning to our winter hours starting October 3rd 

through March 31, 2017. We need volunteers to 

commit to 2 - 4 hour shifts between 7 am and 9 pm in 

food services, hygiene, clothing and program areas 

seven days per week. Your contribution will help 

keep our marginalized neighbors warm, fed and dry 

this winter. Julia Dawson, Manager of Volunteers, 

250-388-7112 ext. 243 or 

volunteermgr@ourplacesociety.com 
 

 

The Mercy of God 
As we conclude the Year of Mercy, join Fr. Harrison 

for a brief course on the Mercy of God at the 

Cathedral parish.  Spanning 4 weeks, we will look at 

Mercy in Scripture, John Paul II's Encyclical on 

Mercy, the Divine Mercy Devotion, and concluding 

with Pope Francis' letter "Misericordiae Vultus" 

which called for the extraordinary jubilee in which 

we are in.  The course begins on October 4th and 

ends on October 25th, beginning each Tues. at 7 

pm in the Seghers’ Hall. Please contact Alice at the 

office to register – 250-388-5571 or 

standrewscathedral@gmail.com  
 

 

UVIC/Camosun Chaplaincy 

The UVic/Camosun Chaplaincy, Catholic Students 

Association and Catholic Christian Outreach are busy 

preparing for the new academic year with lots of 

plans to expand our fellowship, faith and fun with 

new students. We are looking forward to welcoming 

all new students to UVic or Camosun this year, in a 

personal way. Note that our offices have now been 

relocated to the UVic Interfaith Chapel. Sunday 

Masses continue at Holy Cross Church at 4:00 p.m. 

Sundays. Please contact: Fr. Dean Henderson at 

catholic@uvic.ca, or CSA President: Sarah Kopriva - 

koprivasarah@gmail.com or CCO Team Leader: 

Chantal Castelino - chantal.castelino@cco.ca 
 

Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

Mother Teresa of Calcutta will be canonized this 

Sunday, Sept. 4th. Broadcast on EWTN & Salt and 

Life Television.    

“Blessed Teresa of Calcutta, longing to love Jesus as 

He had never been loved before, you gave yourself 

entirely to Him, refusing Him nothing. In union with 

the Immaculate Heart of Mary, you accepted His call 

to satiate His infinite thirst for love and souls and 

become a carrier of His love to the poorest of the 

poor. With loving trust and total surrender you 

fulfilled His will, witnessing to the joy of belonging 

totally to Him. You became so intimately united to 

Jesus your crucified Spouse that He deigned to share 

with you the agony of His Heart as He hung upon the 

Cross. 

Blessed Teresa, you promised to continuously bring 

the light of love to those on earth; pray for us that we 

also may long to satiate the burning thirst of Jesus by 

loving Him ardently, sharing in His sufferings 

joyfully, and serving Him wholeheartedly in our 

brothers and sisters, especially those most unloved 

and unwanted”. Amen 

 
 

 

 

mailto:revayre@gmail.com
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ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these sponsors. 

Please support them: 

 
              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

 

    
 
 

 

Diocesan Website 
Bishop Gary will be doing a series of videos during the 

Jubilee Year of Mercy, each filmed in a location where the 

mercy of God meets the people of God.  

Website: www.rcdvictoria.org 
 

 

 

      
 

 

Pilgrimage to Poland & Italy 
Pilgrimage Chaplain - Fr. John Domotor 

(Pastor of Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish)     

April 18 to May 2, 2017 - Cost $3300.00                      

Check the website for more details: 

www. 

Contact: Leszkek Richmond 

Email: nosmoking@telus.net 

Phone: 778-350-7899  
    

Piano Lessons! 

Queen of Peace, Music Director Helen Krauch, 

offering piano lessons in your own home all ages and 

levels - Contact: 778-922-3684  

Email: krauchenator@gmail.com 
 

Journey of Faith Pilgrimage 

Sept. 18 – Oct. 5, 2017 - Tour Tel Aviv, Jaffa, Haifa, 

Cana, the Sea of Galilee, Jerusalem’s old city; trace 

the Stations of the Cross on the Via Dolorosa; see 

Bethlehem, the Dead Sea & Masada, plus many other 

places where Jesus and his Disciples walked. 

Price:  $5,390 based on double occupancy, from 

Victoria (+$175 for pilgrims outside the Victoria 

area) Includes return airfare, breakfast & dinners 

daily, entrance fees, daily Mass, luxury air-

conditioned tourist bus, 16 nights’ accommodation. 

For detailed itinerary or to sign up, contact Denise at 

two-bucks@shaw.ca or call (250)339-1807.  

Pilgrimage Chaplain:  Fr. John Laszczyk.  

Pilgrimage Organizer:  Denise Buckley 
 

Employment with Island Catholic Schools 
Are you a university student and would like part-time 

work (3 hours/day)? Do you like working with 

children? Island Catholic Schools is looking for 

responsible adults to be After School Care Workers 

(3:00-6:00 Mon-Fri) for schools in Victoria and 

Chemainus. Interested persons are invited to view our 

website for application forms and application 

requirements go to: http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-

opportunities.php 
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